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Dates for 

your Diary 

Stars of the week 

3G Hazel Y 4W Anika G 6J Ryan E  

3H Archie B 5C Mary M 6S Amber-Jax W  

3/4L Beau M D 5H Bayley H    

4B Evelyn P 5/6BD Amelia B    

‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

Headteacher’s Award:                                          

Megan S  

& Aishmeet S 

Monday 23rd May 

Mufti Day  in  

exchange for a 

bottle for our 

Tombola 

This Half Terms Value — Service 

Fri 27th May 

break up for 

half term. 

Return Tues 

7th June 

 

Tuesday 21st 

June 

Sports Day 

1:30pm parents 

welcome 

 

Well done to you all for your awards, you are all AMAZING!  

 It has been a pleasure to welcome parents back into school this week. A face to face parents’ evening took 

place on Tuesday and Wednesday. Teachers all commented on how much they had enjoyed sharing the chil-

dren’s books and discussing their progress.  We also received lots of positive feedback from parents who com-

mented on how impressed they were with both the quality and quantity of work produced by their children. 

As a senior management team, we are planning numerous future opportunities for parents to come into 

school—including shadowing their children in lessons, meetings with different members of our team and shar-

ing lunch with their child/children from September. We look forward to seeing you in school on the afternoon 

of Tuesday 21st June for Sports Day. 

 

School Meals 

If your child would like to have a school meal but would prefer the sandwich option to the hot meal of the day, 

the picture below shows what the meal will consist of.  The cost of this is £2.45 daily and the children have the 

choice of ham, cheese, egg or tuna sandwich. The sandwich choice is taken in the classroom first thing in the 

morning and they help themselves to the fruit and salad at lunchtime. 

As the cost of living is increasing, we wanted to share with you the link to apply for Free School Meals through 

Telford & Wrekin  

If you think you qualify for free school meals, please contact the 

school office on 01952 387880 and we will be happy to help or click 

the link below: 

https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals 

If your child currently receives free school meals but is not taking a 

meal each day, please remind them that the same sandwich option is 

available to them each day. 

Monday 23rd 

May 

Y6 Residential 

Parent’s Meeting 

3:30pm 

Sports Week! 

Mon 20th June—

Fri 24th June 

 Numeracy quiz!    On the 18th May, the DfE launched a numeracy quiz aimed 

at adults.  The short quiz asks 6 questions of varying difficulty to get adults to think 
about whether they need help and signposts to where people can access support to 
improve maths and numeracy skills. There are fully funded maths courses up to 
GCSE level. 

Take a quick numeracy quiz (riddle.com)  

Please click on the link above to take the quiz 

https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals
https://www.riddle.com/view/373677


 

  

 

 
 

Mufti-Day—Monday 23rd May 

We will be holding a non-uniform day on Monday 23rd in exchange for a new unused 

bottle for our Tombola on sports day. This can be anything you like — wine, water, sauce, 

shampoo! Please ask your child to place their bottle on the trolley in the dining area    

during the morning but please go to class first for registration. 

Children may wear normal uniform if they don’t wish to wear mufti clothes. 

Running Track 

This week’s winners are 3/4L who completed an amazing 284 laps! 
Runners-up were 6J with an impressive 280 laps. We are so impressed 
with how the children’s fitness is improving week by week, well done 
everyone! 



 

 

 

 

 

Queen’s Jubilee Day Celebrations—Thursday 26th May 

We will be celebrating the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee in many ways in school, one of 

which will be a special buffet lunch for the children which they may eat on the school 

field on our new picnic blankets.  Please see the separate letter which your child will 

bring home this week. All the details of how they may order a special school prepared 

picnic lunch for £2.45  will be included on the letter. Your child may have home sandwich-

es to eat on the day if they prefer. 

The children may also wear red, white and blue on this day if they wish or normal uniform 

No donation is required. Thank you 

We enjoyed solving lots of maths problems    

on Wednesday for National Numeracy Day. 

We spent our maths lesson solving a range of 

problems and puzzles with our friends. We 

used lots of our maths skills and knowledge 

to find solutions to the problems, including 

working systematically, working logically, using our creative thinking 

and organising our work. It was great fun! We used lots of resources to 

help us and we even got to write on the tables with dry wipe markers! 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Wraparound Care—new games to play! Reminder: 

The children break up for 

half term on Friday 27th 

May at normal home time.  

Monday 6th June is a PD 

Day with only staff in 

school. 

The children return at nor-

mal start time on TUESDAY 

7th JUNE 

 Reminder 

Please check lost property   

before we break up next      

Friday as any unclaimed items 

will be discarded. Thank you. 



 

  

 

                               Sports Week! 

We are all very excited about our upcoming Sports’ Week which  will be 
taking place from Monday 20th June – Friday 24th June. Please could 
children come to school in PE kit each day and on the Friday, they can 
wear any sports kit they like in exchange for £1, which we will spend in 
new sports equipment for Lunchtimes and PE sessions! We really hope 
they enjoy the activities and are looking forward to seeing you at Sports 
Day! At the end of Sports Day, we will be selling ice lollies and drinks and 
we will hold a bottle tombola. Again, all proceeds will go towards new 
sports equipment for the children so please bring along your change! 

Thank you for your support   

 

Parentpay 

We are in the process of setting up Parentpay for our school. A letter will be sent home 

next week giving all the information on how to set up an account and use the system. 

Parentpay has been designed to work on tablets and phones as well as desktop comput-

ers. ParentPay can be used to pay for school dinners, trips, residential trips, after school 

clubs, uniform and wraparound care. 

We are hoping that this will make paying for things in school much easier for parents once 

the system is up and running. Please look out for further details! 


